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22nd September 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

New Delaval is launching a whole school competition to promote reading. 

The competition is ‘Reading in Unusual Places’. I would like to see photos of your child reading in 

strange and unusual places. It could be at the farm, on a swing, to their pets, in a trolley, in a tent, 

at the beach or even in a ball pool! The stranger the better! There will be prizes in Early Years, 

Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 for the most imaginative and creative places. 

Please send your pictures in via Google Classroom or to the office email 

(admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk) and I will print them off for you and they will be 

displayed in our main plaza.  

I can’t wait to see what you come up with. Staff will even be involved in this competition.   

The deadline for this competition is Friday 21st October, so that is plenty of time to get thinking 

and reading! 

Remember-Reading is to the mind, what exercise is to the body. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Sawyer 

English co-ordinator. 
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